
Richard A. Uderitz Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O Box 23G, Hancocks Bridge, NJ 08038 609 935-6010 
Vice President -
Nuclear 

April 7, 1983 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
Off ice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 

CORRECTIVE ACTION PROGRAM RELATED TO 
REACTOR TRIP BREAKER FAILURES 
NO. l UNIT 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NO. 50-272 

Transmitted herewith is PSE&G's report covering its 
investigation and corrective action program related to the 
February 22 and 25, 1983 reactor trip breaker failure events 
which occurred at Unit 1 of the Salem Generating Station. 
The report addresses the issues identified in the NRC staff's 
Salem Restart Status Report, dated March 29, 1983. 

All issues that have been raised as a result of the reactor 
trip breaker failure·events have been addressed in this 
report. Those action items which have not been completed 
include scheduled completion dates. All short term action 
items will be completed prior to startup of the unit. 

PSE&G considers the circumstances associated with the reactor 
trip breaker failures an isolated event. our management 
systems and QA program are basically sound. This position is 
based on extensive studies and reviews of procedures, practices 
and past activities in procurement, maintenance and 
operations. Some shortcomings have been identified and 
specific corrective actions have been undertaken to preclude 
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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - 2 - 4/7/83 

recurrence. This report describes PSE&G's corrective action 
program in detail and provides the basis for our confidence 
that Salem Unit 1 can be safely returned to power operation. 

This corrective action program will also be applied to Salem 
Unit 2, which is currently scheduled to return to service in 
May, 1983. 

sincerely, 

/t,ti-'~ 

cc: Mr. Richard w. Starostecki, Director 
Division of Project and Resident Program 
Region 1 
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